
APRIL 
 
           3 ROMEO Luncheon 11 - 2 
          10 Membership Meeting - Mass followed 
 by  a Potluck dinner - See Article - Page 2 
          13 PALM SUNDAY 
          17 ROMEO Luncheon 11 - 2 
          20 EASTER SUNDAY 
          23 Golf Leagues Starts 
          24 Officers Meeting - 6:30 p.m. 
          24 Business Meeting - 7:00 p.m. 
          24 KC Ladies Annual Celebration Lunch - 
 See Article - Page 3 
          26 & 27  State Convention in Appleton, WI. 
 
MAY 
 
            2 & 3 Tootsie Roll Sale 
            8 Membership Meeting - Sisters’ Apprecia- 
 tion night - See Article - Page 2 
          14 KC Ladies Spring day of prayer at  
 Redemptorist Retreat House - See 
 Article - Page 3 
          22 Officers Meeting - 6:30 p.m. 
          22 Business Meeting - 7:00 p.m. - Election 
 Of Officers 
          26 MEMORIAL DAY 
          30 Luke House - See Article - Page 2 
 
 PLANT & GARAGE SALE - DATE TO BE 
 DETERMINED 
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4527 DATEBOOK 
NOVEMBER 
 
22 THANKSGIVING DAY - No Meeting 
29    Luke House - See Attached Article -  
 Page 2 
 
DECEMBER 
   6 KC Ladies Christmas Party - See Article - 
 Page 3 
 13 Business Meeting - 7:00 p.m. 
 25 CHRISTMAS DAY 
 27 No Meeting  
 
JANUARY 
 
   1 NEW YEAR’S DAY 
 10 Membership Meeting - 7:00 p.m. 
 24 Business Meeting - 7:00 p.m. 
 27 Bountiful Breakfast - Profits to support  
 Youth programs at St. Vincent DePaul -  
 See Article - Page 2 
 31 Luke House - See Article - Page 2 
  

NOTES 
  
Articles for the newsletter are due by the 10th 
of the month.  Contact Dan Kelly with any addi-
tions or deletions to the sick list as well as any 
deaths.   
 

 
 
 

 

GRAND KNIGHT’S MESSAGE 
 
Thank you to Brother Paul Bariola and his volunteers who helped with gleaning 
from the three farmer’s markets: Thursday at Fitchburg and two on Saturdays at 
the UW Digestive Health Center at University Avenue and Whitney Way and the 
back-parking lot at the Hilldale Shopping center.  For the season we delivered 
19,500 pounds of produce to the St Vincent DePaul food pantry. 
 
Also, I would like to thank the Brother Knights who attended the funeral mass 
for Father John Norder.  I feel we were well represented with about 25 knights 
attending. 
 
The CMC is looking for men or women as volunteers to drive a van and deliver 
meals to various schools and other functions in the Madison area.  See write up 
for more details.    If interested contact Julia Slotnick at 608-556-5924 or Email: 
Julia@cmcmadison.org.     
                          
I am still looking for a volunteer to coordinate the ROMEO’s (Retired Old Men 
Eat Out).  This individual would be required to plan meals, purchase food, help 
cook and collect funds.   We may start after the first of the year if some  
one comes forward. 
 
We are planning a Bountiful Breakfast for January 27th with the help of the youth 
program from St. Vincent DePaul.  Please plan to attend and tell your friends or 
other family members. 
 
What do we need to do to get better attendance at our social events? I am very 
dissatisfied with the lack of attendance at our last two events 20 for pizza euchre 
night and 24 for the turkey bingo night.  Right now, I am planning to move the 
winter pizza euchre night to March 14th because of Valentine’s day in February.  I 
need your help if you want to continue these events or start new and different 
events.   Contact me at 608-213-3693 if interested in  
helping. 
 
Raffle tickets will go out next month with new rules and more winners.   Last 
year the council received about $950 back from the sale of tickets.  Please re-
sponse by purchasing the tickets to help support our charity programs. 
 
The “Keep Christ in Christmas” signs are available at the CMC.   Contact me at 
608-213-3693 if you are interested in obtaining one. 
 
Sue and I would like to wish my Brother Knights and their family a Merry Christ-
mas and Happy New Year. 

Remember to keep trying to recruit new members. 
 
Fraternally, 
 
Daniel Kelly 
Grand Knight  
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BIRTHDAY BOYS -  
DECEMBER 2018 
 
James Shanahan 
Richard Roloff 
Jeffrey Patwell 
James Costello 
Edward Woloszyn 
Augustin Ndahayo 
Kevin Hutchinson 
Emmanuel Fontes   
Wilbert Ferry 
Janusz Szylow 
Rev. Robert L. Evenson 
 
 

   I 
IN MEMORIAM 

 
SIR KNIGHT FATHER JOHN R. NORDER 

    
   Council 4527 lost Sir Knight Father John R. Norder on  
   October 24, 2018.  He was born June 9, 1940, ordained 
   May 28, 1966, joined the Order February 1, 1971.  He  
   transferred to our Council November 28, 2010 and be- 
   came our Chaplain.  He was an Honorary Life Member and 
   Fourth Degree. 
 
   His next of kin is Father Richard Leffler, 101 Church St., 
   Potosi, WI.  53820, 608-763-2671, as his immediate family 
   predeceased him. 
 
    
    

   LUKE HOUSE MEAL PROGRAM 
 
   We have the privilege of serving lunch at Luke House on 
   Thursday, January 31, 2019.  We carpool from the  
   Queen of Peace parking lot at 10:00 a.m., or you can meet  
   us at the Luke House, 310 S. Ingersoll Street at 10:30 a.m.  
  
   Please let me know if you can help or if you have any    
   questions.  Thank you.  Paul Bariola - 608-273-0369. 
 
    

   COUNCIL BOUNTIFUL BREAKFAST 
 
   Sunday, January 27, 2019 at the CMC-West 
   8:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m. 
 
   Cost:  $9.00 per adult - $19.00 per family - 3 and under free 
 
   The profits will support youth programs at St. Vincent De    
   Paul. 
 
   Join your fellow Knights and their families for a delicious  
   breakfast and an enjoyable morning. 
 
    

IN MEMORIUM 
 

   Our condolences and prayers are extended to the family  
   members, extended family members and friends of the following 
   Brother Knight who has died. 
 

STANLEY J. WOZNICK 
 

DOB:  November 18, 1941 
 

JOINED:  FEBRUARY 23, 1986 
 

DIED:  September 22, 2018 
    

    
12/02 
12/06 
12/07 
12/08 
12/11 
12/12 
12/14 
12/16 
12/21 
12/29 
12/31 

 
 

BIRTHDAY BOYS -  
JANUARY 2019 
 
George Larscheid 
Robert Quinn 
Brendyn Reinecke 
Gary Emerson 
John Fox 
Grant Emmel 
Gilbert Kleckner 
Carl Lentz 
Ronald Buchholz 
Frederick Zingsheim 
Terrance Hanson 
Jordan Wintrode 
Marvin Meissen 
Michael Jones 
John Pinto 
Christopher Knapp 
Spencer Sellner 
John Dal Santo 
Raphael Shunk 
 

 
DECEMBER 2018 & JANUARY 2019 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
1/01 
1/01 
1/02 
1/04 
1/04 
1/10 
1/12 
1/12 
1/14 
1/14 
1/16 
1/17 
1/21 
1/22 
1/24 
1/26 
1/26 
1/28 
1/30 
 

FOR WHOM WE PRAY 
 
Please include in your daily prayers the following Brother 
Knights, spouses and family members. 
 
   
John Murphy   Hank Curran 
Gary Emerson   George Rauch 
Gene Kruska   Donald Klink 
Eleanor Watson   Dave Ryan 
Linda Gorman   Ray Shunk 
Jerry Thompson   Bob Steck 
John Kraft   Wilbert Ferry 
Jerry Quinn   
 
Contact Dan Kelly at 213-3693 with additions and/or deletions 
to this list.  Thank you. 

    

  

Every time you smile at someone, it is an action of 
love, a gift to that person, a beautiful thing. 
 
   -- Mother Teresa 
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VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY AT CMC - VAN DRIVERS 
 
The CMC has added a new volunteer position.  We are accepting 
Volunteers for the position of Culinary Creations Van Driver.  CCC 
is a job training social enterprise of the CMC working with  
individuals facing barriers to employment.  The enterprise deliv-
ers catering orders to two area schools each weekday and to 
other locations around town throughout the week.  Many of the 
program’s trainees do not have a valid driver’s license, hence the 
need for a volunteer to drive the van to accompany a trainee in 
delivering and setting up catering orders.  Volunteering takes 
place at CMC Fitchburg. 
 
Volunteers are asked to sign up for a weekly shift.  Qualifications 
Include:  a valid driver’s license, be age 21 or over, pass a driving 
record background check, a driving test, and the ability to do 
moderate lifting (15 to 25 pounds) and bending.  Contact Julia 
Slotnick at 608-556-5924 or email:  Julia@cmcmadison.org if 
Interested. 
 
PRAYER FOR VOCATIONS 

Lord, give your Church dedicated men and women to serve as 
priests, sisters, deacons and brothers.  Help them spread your 
Word and show your love, so that all people may know your 
name.  And, guide me, Lord, that I may love you more and serve 
you faithfully all my life. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

  
 

 
KC LADIES 
 
Ladies, you are all invited to join us for our an-
nual Christmas Salad Potluck luncheon on Thurs-
day, December 6th, 11:30 a.m. in the back room 
of the KC Clubhouse.  Please bring one of your 
favorite salads to share.  This is always such a 
festive occasion and thanks to Glorianne and 
Joan for once again being in charge of this event 
and making it so special. Please make your res-
ervation before December 1 by contacting Glo-
rianne at 841-1459 or gschrecky@gmail.com. 
 
Our charity this Christmas season is the Beacon and we are all 
encouraged to bring items to make their Christmas brighter.  
You can check their website for their complete wish list, or con-
sider some of the following items to donate:  new socks for 
men, women & children; men’s new briefs, boxers, white t-
shirts; women’s new bras, panties; children’s underwear; also 
rain ponchos, compact size umbrellas, white bath towels & 
washcloths.  Thank you for whatever you decide to bring. 
 
At this December potluck, we also plan next year’s activities.  
Bring your ideas – perhaps there is some interesting place you 
have always wanted to visit.  We have enjoyed so many amaz-
ing places these past 18 years and we look forward to even 
more adventures. 
 
We do not meet in January, as we take a month “off’ to stay 
home and hibernate until the weather gets a little nicer.  But do 
mark your calendar for our February event on the first Thursday 
in February. 
 
We had an interesting tour of the Dane County Humane Shelter 
in October.  We were amazed to discover that most animals 
only stay about 4-5 days before they are adopted!  And it was 
great sharing conversation and lunch at Toby’s afterwards.  
Thanks, Sue, for organizing this day. 
 
Thanks to Betty for handling all the details of our November 
Mass and breakfast.  It was a special celebration for the All 
Saints Day Mass at St. Maria Goretti.  We remembered our de-
ceased loved ones and hoped they are already counted among 
all the other saints.   Then it was a treat to enjoy a leisurely 
breakfast together at the Pancake Café, while we were catching 
up with who was moving to All Saints when, etc. 
 
Remember that all wives, or widows, of KC members are en-
couraged to participate in our activities at any time. We do not 
charge dues nor have an official membership roster.  We just 
gather to enjoy each other’s company and try new adventures, 
while growing in our Catholic faith.  For questions, call Betty 
Blumer at 277-9621.  

This picture shows the Grand Knight Daniel Kelly from 
Knights of Columbus Our Lady of the Lakes Council 
4527 showing Msgr. Kenneth Fielder a sample of the 72 
coats that will be issued to needy children from the 
Catholic Multicultural Center (CMC).  These coats will 
be distributed soon by CMC staff. 
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2018-2019 OFFICERS 

Grand Knight  Daniel Kelly* 
Deputy Grand Knight Kevin Hutchison 
Chancellor  Keith Kruepke 
Treasurer  Chris Knapp* 
Warden   Bernie Gorman 
Advocate  Gene Murphy 
Lecturer  Vacant 
Recorder  Kevin Boening 
Inside Guard  John Pinto 
Outside Guard  Dave Ryan 
Financial Secretary William Thielmann 
Chaplain  Vacant 
Trustees  James Costello 
   Jerry Thompson* 
   Michael Mach* 
*Denotes Fourth Degree Member 

Editor:  Dan Kelly 
Proofreader of newsletter:  John Pinto 
E-mail:  pinto@chorus.net 
 

2018-2019 KNIGHTS CLUB OFFICERS 

President Tim Endres 
Treasurer Don Wersal 
Members Michael Mach* 
                 Open 

2018-2019 BADGER COLUMBUS CLUB (LLC) 

President Michael Mach* 
Vice President Jim Honer* 
Secretary Mel Griffith 
Treasurer Don Wersal 
Members Ray Shunk & Paul Steinmetz 
Advisors Dan Kelly* & Bill Thielmann 
 
CLUBHOUSE #288-9357 
Www.kc4527.org 
E-mail: kc4527@netzero.com 
 
Grand Knight’s e-mail -  dwk345@yahoo.com 
Home:  608-274-6009 Cell:  608-213-3693 
                     


